
We are organizing for 500 trees to be planted on Crown land, 
managed by the Dundundra Falls Reserve Trust, at Dundun-
dra Falls Reserve, Terrey Hills, at the corner of Aumuna Road 
and Larool Road - UBD page 136 — F10.  

The trees are to be planted on Lions' behalf between March and May 2012 by 
qualified personnel.  A Plaque Unveiling Ceremony will be held on site at  
11 am on Sunday, 20 May 2012 to mark the event. 

N5 Lions are encouraged to participate in the project by subscribing to a tree at $20 each despite 
no actual planting by Lions is involved. Names of tree subscribers will be acknowledged on the 
Sydney Chinese Lions website. All are welcome to the Plaque Unveiling Ceremony on 20 May. 

For further details of the project, please visit the Sydney Chinese Lions website or simply click the 
following link: 

http://www.sydchineselions.org.au/files/project/897bb63f506d22859275ea48b8ca819f.pdf  

For tree subscriptions and/or enquiries, please 
email Lion Bill Wong at wjw2086@gmail.com 
or give him a ring on 0407 266 896.  

DG Steve in conjunction with Sydney Chinese Lions  

in response to International President Tam's call for the global planting of trees...  

PLAQUE UNVEILING CEREMONY ON 
SUNDAY, 20 MAY 2012 

$20 TO SUBSCRIBE  
TO A TREE 

TREE PLANTING  
PROJECT 


